
From: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com
Subject: Update 98/1: how did the Councillors vote?

Date: 19 September 2020 at 10:21
To: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com

Bcc:

We had an enquiry from a Village Concerns member asking how the District Councillors
voted on the Hesmonds 205 new homes Planning Application. 

Here is how the Councillors voted:

For approval
J. Howell  Cons
S Stedman Cons
R. Grocock Cons
D Watts Cons
P Lunn Cons
B Redman Cons
A Snell Cons

Against approval
Blake Coggins Lib Dem
Cleaver  Lib dem
Roundell Cons

Abstention
S. Shing Independent

Our District Cllr G Draper, Cons, does not have a vote.
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